

Kenley Weekly News 21st April 2023

Welcome back

I hope you all had a restful break. We have a busy term lined up ahead with various trips, events and celebrations planned. Please ensure you keep an eye on our diary dates on both the website and the newsletter.

Our Year 2 and Year 6 pupils are busy preparing for their SATs, and during the second half of the term, our Year 1 pupils will have their phonic screening check and our Year 4 pupils will have their multiplication tables check. The children have worked hard, are well prepared and this will be their opportunity to shine. Therefore please do not worry, we will work hard to ensure that these are as stress-free as possible.

Junior Duke

We are really pleased to have presented three Junior Duke awards today. These are pupils who have been working really hard since September to complete tasks for the Junior Duke Award. Oliver in Year 3 was awarded the Bronze Award, Kayleigh in Y4 was awarded the Silver Award and Lilly in Year 6 was awarded the Platinum Award. I know many pupils have been working hard on their tasks for the Junior Duke, and look forward to giving out further awards over the coming term.





diany



8th May Bank Holiday (King's Coronation)

9th May Start of SATs week

22nd May Year 5 & 6 Activities Week



King's Coronation

On the afternoon of Friday 5th May, we will be holding celebrations for the King's Coronation.



The children will be invited to come into school wearing red, white and blue and in the afternoon they will have a street party on the playground.

Although this event will be predominantly for the children, we will be asking for a few volunteers to help on the day and we will ask for children to bring in party food and drink. Letters will be sent home shortly with more details.

Football

We are really proud of our girls football team who played really well in their semi-final match against Royal Russell. Despite a valiant effort they sadly lost 3-0 to a fantastic team.

Our girls showed courage and determination in a really exciting match.

Strike Days

As I am sure many of you are aware, there has still been no agreement between the government and the NEU regarding teachers' salary, therefore they have called two further strike days on 27th April and 2nd May.

A letter will be emailed home on Monday with details of how this will affect individual classes.